
EB SR 706 to SB I-95 On Ramp Intermittent Daytime Full Closures through Aug. 13, 2021 
The eastbound Indiantown Road to southbound I-95 on ramp will be intermittently closed Monday through Friday 

from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. through August 13, 2021 for concrete pours. Advance notice and detour signage will be in 

place. Motorists heading east on Indiantown Road to southbound I-95 should continue east on Indiantown Road to 

Island Way, make a U-turn at Island Way, and head west on Indiantown Road to merge onto the westbound 

Indiantown Road to southbound I-95 on ramp.  

This work is part of the I-95 lighting and roadway improvements project from south of the SR 706/Indiantown Road 

interchange to the CR 708/SE Bridge Road Interchange in Jupiter and Hobe Sound. Work on this project includes: 

installing new roadway lighting with LED luminaires, replacing the high mast lighting system with a conventional LED 

roadway lighting system, extending the northbound I-95 merge lane just north of Indiantown Road, extending the 

deceleration distances for the I-95 northbound to westbound Indiantown Road exit ramp and the I-95 southbound to 

eastbound Indiantown Road exit ramp, and installing wrong way vehicle detection systems at the Indiantown Road 

and SE Bridge Road I-95 interchanges and new advanced warning signage.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Kathleen Dempsey, Community Outreach Specialist  
kdempsey@corradino.com or 772-359-5118 
 

Erick Vargas, Project Administrator  
evargas@consoreng.com or (561) 323-5425  
 

Tim Thomas, FDOT Project Manager 
Tim.Thomas@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 349-8032  

Construction Cost: $12,260,283          Construction Began: September 9, 2020           Anticipated Completion: Spring 2022 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

FULL RAMP CLOSURE - EB INDIANTOWN RD. to SB I-95 ON RAMP 
I-95 Lighting and Roadway Improvements Project 
From South of the State Road (SR) 706/Indiantown Road Interchange to the  
County Road (CR) 708/SE Bridge Road Interchange  
Financial Project ID Numbers: 434273-3-52-01 & 434273-4-52-01  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances     

economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL  

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 


